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I thank the Secretary General and co-chairs (Sierra Leone, Sudan, Canada and 

Germany) for organizing this High Level Conference. 

The efforts of the international community to support the conflict affected 

countries in their peacebuilding and sustaining peace endeavors continue to 

face serious challenges due to perennial funding gaps. The COVID-19 pandemic 

has exacerbated this challenge.  

This situation is negatively impacting the work of the Peacebuilding Fund, 

including implementation of its 2020-24 investment strategy.  

Peacebuilding financing needs our urgent attention.  

The recent twin resolutions on peace-building and sustaining peace recognized 

this urgency, and decided to convene a high level meeting during the 76th  

session of the General Assembly, which is expected to advance, explore and 

consider options for  ensuring adequate, predictable and sustained financing 

for peacebuilding. As affirmed in the resolutions, an action-oriented outcome 

from the meeting is envisaged. 

In the meantime, Bangladesh would support all international efforts to mobilize 

critical resources for the PBF. 

The pandemic has aggravated funding needs in many sectors. The developing 

world in particular, is struggling to recover from the socio-economic impacts of 

the pandemic. Bangladesh too, has not been spared from the dire pandemic 

uncertainties and challenges.   




